JUNE 202!

Cause a little bit of summer
is what the whole year is all about

With the sun shining kindly on us, several classes
have enjoyed more class trips this half term.

Year 5 had a fantastic time at the National Space
Centre in Leicester. They climbed the rocket tower to
learn about the British, Russian and American
rockets and satellites on display; experienced
astronaut  training in the world's largest
planetarium; and enjoyed the interactive displays
and costumes

Linked with their work on local
history, Year 2 enjoyed a visit to
Sandringham. They had a guided
tour and got to find out some fun
facts - like how many Christmas
B trees they put up each year! They
B had to try and find the middle of
B the maze in the gardens and all
took part in a kings and queens .
workshop. They learnt about ﬁ ’? 3
what happens during a = 85 ZS8
coronation and all had a = e
fantastic day,

B8 (even if they did walk a lot!)
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Year 1 had a wonderful
day in Hunstanton
visiting the Sealife Centre.
They attended a rock
workshop in which they
learned all about the
ecosystems and creatures
that dwell there.

Thanks to 20Twenty Productions, Years 1,
4 and 5 have taken part in this year's *
Literacy Festival. Year 4 joined a
I'"/ webinar with author Anne-Marie Howell
and received their own copy of her
newest book, The Garden of Lost Secrets.
Years 1 and 5 enjoyed a range of art,
drama and book activities at the Wisbech
Castle, museum and library as part of the
festival too!
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Things have been heating up at Leverington but not just the
weather! Year 6 took a visit to the Wisbech Fire Station where
they learned about what to do in a fire emergency, more about
water safety near lakes, rivers and the coast, as well as important §
e-safety reminders. This supported the first-aid workshop they

had earlier in the term in which they received z
resuscitation training.

Staff from the fire station then returned the visit,
along with paramedics and police officers and
their vehicles on the playground! '




Before half term, we had two wonderful sports
days in which all children show great
determination and sportsmanship. The scores {T
were close so it was all to play for as Key Stage 2 L.
competed in the high jump, throwing and ©
standing long jump events. Eventually, there were
only 4 points in it but congratulations to the
yellow Earps who are this year's winners!
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After earning the most points across their sports dag races ||
and events, we are proud to announce this year's sports ;;
champions: ‘

- We would also like to say a huge well done to our Year.
1s who have completed their Phonics Screening Check,,
. and Year 4s who have completed their Multiplication
. Tables Checks in June. They have worked so hard
throughout the gear to prepare and made staff mcredtblg
proud' |
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Our Summer fayre will be held from 3:30pm on Friday 18" July.
We are still accepting donations of:

e chocolate and sweets,

e bottles,

e tombola prizes,

e toys/ party bag fillers,

e gift bags for the bag raffle.
We will now be opening the field for a car boot sale. If you would be
interested in a pitch, or are a business who would like a table top
stall, please contact Mrs Willett via
nwillett@leverington.cambs.sch.uk or see her on the gate.

Please remember to sign up for class trips and clubs promptly within
the allotted time, making payment when you sign children up.
Notifications for these are posted on Class Dojo and sent via email;
office staff are unable to chase parents and carers to sign up or pay.
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| Please also check your balances for trips, school meals, breakfast »
- club and wraparound payments. These should be paid for in 4
" advance and all debts must be cleared by the end of term.

Children are not permitted to leave school early. Appointments
. should be made out of school hours. If this is not possible, you must
- provide evidence of appointments upon pick up at the office.




On Tuesday 22" July, we are delighted to be hosting our annual
golf day. We will have a golf coach in school all day to work with
every class.

Please send children into school wearing trainers on this day to
minimise the need for changing and maximise tee-time! Please also
ensure to send your child with plenty to drink and a sun hat if the
weather stays warm.

Keep an eye on Class Dojo throughout _,
the day for scores and photos! ‘\Q\
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Year 6 residential to Hill Top

 Wednesday 6t July

i
6 pin Year 6 Leavers' celebration at Play2Day i

Monday 2Ist July  Parents invited into classes to see books and
2:45 pm  work to take home







